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March 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Farm Owner/Operator, 
 
Following up on my letter from March 5, below is the electronic Survey and Q&A from the Department 
of Health (DOH) regarding Covid-19 Vaccinations for farmworkers. 
 
We encourage you to participate in the brief Survey by clicking on the link below. 
 
Once your information is received by the DOH, it will be routed to a local Health official who will contact 
you to schedule vaccinations on your farm or at a standing location. 
 
With your cooperation, we look forward to having all our farm families and farmworkers vaccinated 
early in the 2021 growing season! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Douglas H. Fisher 
Secretary of Agriculture 

 


